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As a mom of two school age children I beg you to do your part in keeping our 

community safe.  We are not asking you to take guns away, we simply want the 

same regulations placed on gun dealers as other industries have.  Why are food 

trucks and salons inspected more than gun stores?!  We have an amazing 

opportunity to reduce deaths by simply having gun stores act responsibly.  We can 

do this, we must do this... 


